
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Scammonden Road, Barkisland, Halifax, W. Yorkshire, HX4 0BD                      Tel: (01422) 823324    

Email: admin@barkisland.calderdale.sch.uk        www.barkislandcofeschool.org.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs B. Schofield (B.Ed (Hons)NPQH)                                 

Working with the Diocese of Leeds and the Metropolitan Borough of Calderdale 
May he give you the desire of your heart and make all your plans succeed   Psalm 20:4 

                                                                                                                                

 

 

9th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Children in Need - Friday 17th November 2023 

As part of our new pupil voice initiative across school, 

children have been thinking about ways in which we can 

raise money for Children in Need. Mr Harper has gathered 

the ideas from the classes and have decided that children 

can ‘dress down’ for the day.  

This years theme is ‘SPOTS!’ Children can choose to be as 

spotty as they like, they can paint their face and come with 

wacky hair styles!!  

After school, from 3:40pm there will be a bake sale in the Sutton Hall, any contributions are 

welcomed. These can be homemade or bought, all proceeds will go to Children in Need but 

remember we are a NUT FREE SCHOOL. A number of pupils will be selected to support the cake 

stall after school, further details will follow if your child is selected. Please send any donations into 

school on Friday 17th November. Please name any tubs or containers you wish to be returned 

back to you.  

Within the Sutton Hall, there will also be a stall of nearly new Barkisland uniform for families to 

take. There will be an honesty box if you wish to make a donation.  

If your child is attending kids club on the evening of Friday 17th November, they will be located in 

the EYFS unit. If you would like your child to attend the bake sale please send them with money, 

in an envelope and a member of Kids Club will accompany them to the hall.  

We look forward to seeing our children all dressed and spotty, ready to have some fun whilst 

raising money for charity!  

Enjoy the FUNdraising!  

Mrs Becky Schofield  

Headteacher 
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